EXHIBIT D

Council Members:

| am representing my husband, myself, and the neighbors surrounding
the area of North Winery, East Washington and McKenzie to discuss the
rezone application number R-13-014. We are all very opposed to this
proposed change.

The lot in question is 0.61 acres which was originally designated for the
construction of one residential home. We are all in agreement that
building two homes is acceptable but not three. Building three homes
on that lot does not conform to the existing structure of our
neighborhood. The existing lots are 120 X 120 and 120 X 60. This
proposal will change the originality of our beautiful neighborhood to
look more like a subdivision of track homes. The homes surrounding us
are all custom built homes.

We urge you to not allow the building of three homes on that lot. The
homes will have a lesser value than the existing homes due to the size
of the lot and square footage of the homes. This will surely depreciate
the value of our homes. The three homes will be tightly squeezed

together with little room for parking and we will see more cars parked

on the street and lawns.

_Please do not allow these investors to rezone this property to built
three homes there and change our way of life. We thank you for
listening to our concerns and hope you will make the right decision and
not allow this.
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